Kadz COATS FOR
<Y  KDS

The Rice Knights of Columbus are giving away 72
brand new winter coats for kids that need them.

We have three sizes of boys and three sizes of girl's
coats. You can pick up the coats at the Immaculate
Conception Parish office starting Monday Oct 18th,
Monday thru Friday from 8:00 AM to 4:30PM.

Go to the Church entrance and press the buzzer on
the left side of the front doors and they will let you in.
Go to the basement and pick out a coat or coats.
You don't need to be a member of the Knights or a
member of this Parish or Catholic to get coats.

If your child needs one or you
know someone, who does you are
welcome to come and get them.




